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WISCONSIN STATE GOLF COURSE

SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION

We, the members 0/ the Wisconsin State Superintendents Association,
depend upon the unity, as well as the professionalism of our member-
sbip, to cultivate and maintain superior golf turf as well as golf atmo s-
phere.

The knowled!;e that is gained through continued education and exper-
fence in turfgras s maintenance should be openly shared with mutual
trust and comradarie among [ellcnu members. To strive for further and
continued knowledge and excellence in all phases of golf course main-
tenance is our ambition.

The proud legacy of our profession depends upon the pride and integ-
rity which each individual takes within himself.

Al Vrana has called a Board Meeting for 10 AM.
March 24, at the West Bend Country Club.

Again it is our pleasure to return to the West
Bend Country Club on March 24 to enjoy the hospitality
extended by Dennis Willms and his club.

Lunch is at noon, business meeting and round table
discussion shall follow. Our moderator is James Latham,
Jr., Field Agronomist with the Milwaukee Sewage Com-
mission.

Cocktails at 4,)0 PM and dinner at 5,)0 PM. The
cost of lunch and dinner is $1).50.

Directions I Take highway JJ West out of West Bend
for J miles. Turn South on Highway Z and go J miles.


